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March 14, 2017

Ana Sanchez

1112 W, Lincoln Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53215
Dear Ms. Sanchez:

At its meeting of March 13", the Historic Preservation Commission voted unanimously to recommend granting
permanent historic designation to your property at [112-1114 W. Lincoln Ave.

I have enclosed a copy of the study report done by staff as well as a sheet detailing what this means for your
property. The study report includes the preservation guidelines for this building. The recommendation will be heard
by a Common Council committee, for which you will receive notice and at which you will be able to speak.

If you have any questions regarding the proposed designation, please call Carlen Hatala of the Historic Preservation
staff at (414) 286-5722.

Sincerely,

AN

XES OWCZAR.
Glerk

Cc: Ald. Jose Perez
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